
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXHIBIT A 
 



3/13/2019 

Elyza Hanna Pagulayan 
Verizon Business Services 
Manila, PHL 

Elyza, 

Nestle USA in St. Louis, MO continues to expand its technology footprint. We are 
embarking on a strategic plan that will centralize more of our facsimile senrices. This 
effort will eliminate the need for thousands of individual analog phone lines across the 
country. To successfully implement this project, we will require a 7xxx or 8xxx 
contiguous range of DID numbers for NPA 314 or 636. The physical address for these 
numbers will be 801 Chouteau, St. Louis MO 63102. 

To accomplish this project, Nestle USA has placed an order with Verizon Business for 
local telecommunications services for 7xxx or 8x.xx contiguous numbers to be put in 
service by May 1, 2019. If Verizon is not able to acquire these 7xxx or 8xxx 
contiguous numbers for Nestle USA, it will impact our ability to implement our desired 
dial plan and adversely affect our ability to upgrade facsimile technology for our users. 

The addition of 7xxx or 8xxx contiguous DID numbers will contribute to the simplicity 
of administrative support, ease of use for our users and cost savings to the 
corporation. 

The point of contact for this request is: 

Aaron Durkee 
314-982-2948
Aaron .durkee@nestle.com

Sincerely, 

/ 

�\1(/2�;,>,4-
Deborah Luscomb 
Voice Engineer 
Deborah.luscomb@nestle.com 


